
El Dorado County  
District Three Supervisor 

Certificate of Recognition 
Awarded to 

BBoobb  SSmmaarrtt  

Bob Smart Honorary Bridge Trail 

A tireless advocate for bicycling and walking in El Dorado County, Mr. Smart had a vision for a trail 

connection along US 50 across the Weber Creek Canyon. His advocacy led to the Board of Supervisor’s 

decision to include the trail as part of the Missouri Flat Road, US Highway 50 Interchange Project. Mr. Smart 

worked with local partners to secure funding for the trail through the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act 

of 2009. Mr. Smart’s vision for a well-connected, walkable, and bikeable El Dorado County is celebrated here 

and throughout El Dorado County. 

These words appear on a plaque that will be mounted at the project site as an example to all residents that getting involved can 

get things done. With great appreciation, we recognize Bob Smart. 

  Brian K. Veerkamp, Supervisor District Three 
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